
I was thrilled to see HB 3526 moving ahead.  I am writing briefly in support of this 

Bill.  Estacada has a Main Street Program and this program has had a huge impact on 

Estacada.  The Main Street program has provided a structure that has allowed us to see some of 

our historic buildings in downtown Estacada revitalized and renovated.   In addition to the 

historic revitalization the Main Street Program has also be vital in drawing new businesses to our 

downtown core and seeing that these new businesses survive and thrive.  HB 3526 is much 

needed to see our small rural communities like Estacada take advantage of their historic roots to 

establish and grow a vital downtown core. 

 

Please note my comments in SUPPORT of HB 3526. 

 

Thank you 

Brent Dodrill 

 


